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Waverley Council Response Report to Motions from November 2022 Bondi Beach Precinct meeting 
 

Meeting 
Date 

Motion Council Officer Response Directorate Status 

7 
November 
2022 

Motion 1 
Bondi Beach Precinct requests that 
funding for the skate park toilets be 
included in the 2023/2024 budget. 
Bondi Beach Precinct reminds 
Council and Councillors that 
these toilets were supposed to be 
completed before the opening of the 
refurbished Bondi Pavilion to 
compensate for its reduced number 
of toilets. It is also noted that the 
temporary toilets behind the Bondi 
Surf Bathers Club are deteriorating. 

 
 

 

As previously advised to the Precinct Convenor in December 2022, the 
Director of Assets & Operations has said that she will include it in the draft 
Capital Works Plan / updated LTFP for 23/24 for Council consideration. 
 

Assets & 
Operations 

Finalised 

Next meeting: Monday 6 February 2023 


